


The Department of English Language and Literature invites the undergraduate
students to attend the contest in commemoration of Shakespeare’s birthday. 



The students should regard Shakespeare as their muse to celebrate his birthday. They

are encouraged to be inspired by Shakespeare, his poetic and dramatic works and
early modern London life and culture to create audio-visual materials. 



Possible submissions include, but are not limited to:

-Drawings
-Pictures
-Posters
-Photos

-Collages
-Videos

-Short clips 



Submissions should be sent as PDF, JPEG, PNG and MP4 attachment addressed to
Dr. Kübra Vural Özbey by e-mail to kubravural@mu.edu.tr.



The result will be announced on April 25, 2022 via a Zoom Meeting. The first three

winners will get surprise prizes. 



Deadline for submissions: April 15, 2022. 



Evaluation Committee: Prof. Dr. Çiğdem Pala Mull
                                    Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mehmet Önder Göncüoğlu
                                    Dr. Kübra Vural Özbey
                                    Dr. Gülden Yüksel
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